
 

 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: JW/HD 

 

 

27 February 2024  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Cannon Hall Farm 

 

On 24 April, students in Nursery will be visiting Cannon Hall Farm as part of their learning journey 

‘What is it like on the farm?’. Within this learning journey we will be learning about different 

farm animals and how to look after them. At Maltby Manor, visits are an important part of the 

school curriculum, and it is hoped that all parents will be supportive of the school’s efforts to 

organise the visit.  Please note all children will need to be accompanied by either a parent or 

carer for the visit. 

 

Everyone will need a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or glass bottles please).  

The children will need to be dressed in school uniform for the day and suitable shoes (wellies 

are not allowed on the play park). The setting is outdoors; therefore, your child will need 

suitable clothing including a warm coat and hat. 

 

On the morning, children are to come to school at normal time and the coach will leave 

school at approximately 9am after registration and return for 3:15pm (traffic permitting). If the 

coach is slightly late and you are accompanying your child, we will look after siblings until you 

arrive back.  If your child is unable to attend this visit, please speak to member of the team as 

Nursery will be closed that day due to staff also attending the visit. 

 

If your child would like to take part in the visit, please give consent via ParentPay/Microsoft 

Form. 

 

The total cost for this visit is £30.00 per child, which is payable by ParentPay only, either online 

through the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint. For us to secure the event, it is 

important that we receive payment by 11 April 2024. 

 

While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer 

experiences such as this if we receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay for the 

event, please come in and discuss this with us. 

 

We are really looking forward to this experience! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss J Wood  

Nursery Teacher  


